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Thank you for supporting the Book Fair and Bake sale! Money raised through the Book Fair will be used to buy books for the library and the Bake sale funds are supporting the Grade Eight end of year activities.
In May, Fielding Drive PS will be moving to an automated student absence reporting system through School Messenger called Safe Arrival. More information will be sent out to families closer to our start up date. In the meantime you can find information on the OCDSB website.
We wish everyone a wonderful weekend!

